
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 11/28/2011 1:58:22 PM 
To: 'Cooke, Michelle' (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Horner, Trina (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC); 

Garber, Stephen (Law) (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SLGO) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Updates to 2/2/2011 information on planned pressure increases 

Michelle 

As we discussed by phone today, here's a copy of a letter PG&E sent last February 2 to Paul Clanon 
which discussed gas pipeline pressure reductions as well as a listing (Attachment B) of places where 
PG&E undertook "planned pressure increases" in previous years. We have recently identified some 
additional instances of planned pressure increases that were undertaken in November 2009 (shown in 
the Word document attached to this email). This information will be included in upcoming data requests 
for the Legal Division and we wanted to make sure you were aware of them. 

Laura 
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